
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Halloween Fun Week is quickly approaching! Thursday October 24th through 

Wednesday October 30th the dancers are invited to wear a non-scary costume.  

We will be having a pumpkin decorating contest. Bring your decorated pumpkin 

to the studio from Oct. 17-23!  The pumpkins will be judged, and a special prize 

will be awarded to the winners at each studio during Halloween Fun Week! 

Please be here to take pictures and take your pumpkin home!  It will also be 

BRING A FRIEND WEEK! Dancers are invited to bring friends to any class, 

except choreography classes.  This is a great opportunity to share your love of 

dance with your friends!  $20 Referral thank you credits still apply to all families 

bringing in new students!   

 

Halloween Fun Week!  

Studio Fundraisers 
New Richmond is doing Butter Braids. Orders due on Oct. 15th. 

 

Inver Grove is doing the Heggie’s pizza fundraiser. 

Orders due on Oct. 14th. Pick up is Oct. 30th. 

 

No late orders will be accepted.   

Proceeds go directly to your dance  

account to cover tuition, shoes or costumes. 

Don’t miss out! 
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Upcoming Events:  

Oct. 9th – Prime Time 

Nutrition will be at the NR 

studio from 5-7pm serving 

samples. 

 

Oct. 15th – First 

Costume payment 

due 

 

Oct. 16th-20th - MN MEA 

No Dance in IGH 

 

Oct. 26 – Hip Hop 

Halloween Mini Camp 
-Check the website for more 

info. on this camp! 

 

Oct. 24-30th – 

Halloween Fun Week! 

 

Oct. 29th – ALL 

Christmas Apparel 

Orders are Due!  

*Watch your email for more info. 

 

No classes Oct. 31st – 
Have fun and be safe Trick or 

Treating 

 

We can’t believe it’s already October! We have enjoyed working with and getting to know 

your dancers.  We have tons of fun things planned for this month, including new SDS 

apparel to order for Christmas gifts! Please make sure you are getting our emails and look 

at the website for important information.    

Thank you for your continued support - Short Dance Studios 

 

Yea! It’s that exciting time of the year again when teachers are picking music, 

starting dances and finding the most wonderful costumes imaginable for our 

annual recital. Costume payments for all recreational classes of $40 per dance in 

the recital (not per class) are due on October 15th! If your dancer has three 

dances in the recital, $120 will be due. The preferred payment is via cash or 

check. If not paid by check or cash on or before Oct. 15th the 1st costume 

payment will be pulled from your billing info on file with a 3% convenience 

fee. Note: The $40/costume is approximately half of the costume payment and 

the remainder will be due Nov. 14th.  Performing and Competition company 

dancers will have their separate deposits due Oct., Nov. and Dec. 15th. 
 

Costume Payments 
 


